
Parish Office (859) 331-4302 
Parish Email  parish@bscky.org 

Rev. Daniel Vogelpohl, Pastor                Ext. 15 

Rev. Benton Clift, Parochial Vicar      Ext. 21 

Deacon Jim Bayne, Pastoral Associate       Ext. 16 

Deacon Jim Fortner, Pastoral Associate       Ext. 41 

Matt Spencer, Music Director             Ext. 35 

Rick Schwab, Business Manager      Ext. 36 

Henry Barczak, Maintenance        Ext. 34 

Sarah Gillum, Secretary        Ext. 10 

Kathy Woltermann, Secretary        Ext. 11 

Carol Hebbeler, Sacristian       Ext. 23 

 

Faith Formation Office 

Rosanne Thomas, DRE/Pastoral Assoc.        Ext. 22 

Michele Garvey, Assistant        Ext. 33 

Marilyn Cozzi, RCIA                     Ext. 37 

 

Blessed Sacrament School (859)-331-3062 

Dan Steffen, Principal                Ext.15 

Jen Geiman, Assistant Principal        Ext. 14 

  

Holy Day Masses: 

7:00 p.m. evening before 

& 6:30 & 10:00 a.m. 

 
Saturday Schedule 10:00 a.m. 
Sunday Masses: 
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 

 
Weekday Masses: 
Monday - Friday:  6:30 a.m. 
Monday -Friday :  10:00 a.m. 

November 28, 2021  FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

Blessed Sacrament Church    2409 Dixie Hwy.  Ft. Mitchell, KY  41017 

Parish Office (859) 331-4302 
Parish Email  parish@bscky.org 
 

Rev. Damian Hils, Pastor                     Ext. 15 

Rev. Augustine Aidoo, Parochial Vicar      Ext. 21 

Deacon Jim Bayne, Pastoral Associate       Ext. 16 

Deacon Jim Fortner, Pastoral Associate       Ext. 41 

Matt Spencer, Music Director             Ext. 35 

Rick Schwab, Business Manager      Ext. 36 

Henry Barczak, Maintenance        Ext. 34 

Sarah Gillum, Secretary        Ext. 10 

Kathy Woltermann, Secretary        Ext. 11 

Carol Hebbeler,  Sacristan       859-640-9459 
 

Faith Formation Office 

Rosanne Thomas, DRE/Pastoral Assoc.        Ext. 22 

Michele Garvey, Assistant        Ext. 33 

Mirianna Asman, RCIA                     Ext. 37 
 

Blessed Sacrament School (859)331-3062 

Dan Steffen, Principal                Ext.15 

Jen Geiman, Assistant Principal        Ext. 14 
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 MASS INTENTIONS 
 
Sunday, November  28 
 9:00     †Dick Roeding 
 11:00     Parish  
Monday, November 29   
 6:30     †Joe Seissiger 
 10:00   †Leonard Baumann 
Tuesday, November 30 
 6:30     †Hilda Ursic, A.M. 
 10:00   †Owen A. Kennedy 
Wednesday, December 1 
 6:30     †Marie Nieman 
 10:0     †Tom Prieshoff 
Thursday, December 2 
 6:30     †Karen Hoppenjans  
 10:00     Greg Gillum, Jr. Sp. Int. 
Friday, December 3 
             6:30     †Joe Seissiger 
             10:00   †Margaret England Muehlenkamp, A.M. 
Saturday,  December 4 
 10:00   †Tim Kennedy 
 4:00     †Rose Helen Bowling 
Sunday, December 5 
 9:00      †Paul Radenheimer 
 11:00     Parish 

 

STEWARDSHIP OF THE PROMISE:  When God 
promised to raise up a just shoot from the house of David, 
that promise was kept alive and handed down by 
generations of believers.  When Mary was told by the angel 
that she was to be the mother of the Savior, she embraced 
her role in the promise.  When the early disciples were 
called to follow Jesus, the dropped what they were doing 
and heeded the summons.  Generations that followed 
handed the good news on to us. Now we are stewards of the 
promise, the good news, the faith that we profess. A new 
liturgical year begins today with the first Sunday of Advent.  
Let us pause and reflect on how well we are stewarding the 
promise.   

 
 
November Ministry Budget:  $113,500 
 
Actual Contributions Toward Ministry Goal:  
$49,378.00 through November 14, 2021 
Annual Ministry Budget: $1,320,000  7/1/21– 6/30/22 
Actual Contributions Fiscal Year:  7/1/2021-11/14/2021. 
$466,682.00 
 

BAPTISM: Preparatory classes ar e required. Please call 
the office (331-4302) to register. 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:  
Saturday, 2:30-3:30 p.m., Thursday before First Friday, 
10:30a.m. & 3rd Tuesday, 6:30-7:30 p.m.  
 
MARRIAGE: Contact the parish at least 6 months ahead.  
One party must be a parishioner. 
 
COMMUNION TO THE HOMEBOUND: 
Contact Parish Office, 331-4302  
 
EUCHARISTIC EXPOSITION:  
Wednesdays, 10-4 p.m., Rosary & Benediction  at 3:30p.m. 
 
ROSARY:  The rosary is pr ayed at 9:30 a.m. before eve-
ry 10 a.m. weekday Mass, unless there is a funeral Mass 

GIFT OF THE MONTH FOR 
DECEMBER: HUGS (hats, un-
derwear, gloves, & socks).  
Please remember the adults and 
children who have little to protect 
them from the cold of 
winter.  Donations go 

to Hosea House Echo in Newport.  May 
God bless you for helping those who feel 
their poverty most at Christmas.  

DO YOU HAVE AN ADVENT 
WREATH?  As a child, I re-
member my family gathered every 
evening of Advent around our Ad-
vent wreath, which was the center-
piece of our dinner table, while we 

sang “O Come, O Come Emmanuel” inviting Jesus, the 
Light of the world, into our lives. 

It’s easy to buy an Advent wreath, and fun to make one. 
It’s also a beautiful tradition full of symbolism that re-
minds us to prepare our hearts through penance, prayer, 
song and joy to welcome Jesus more fully this Christmas.  

The circle of the wreath, which has no beginning or end, 
symbolizes God’s promise of everlasting life to us through 
Christ. The four candles represent the four weeks of Ad-
vent, and one candle is lit each Sunday. Three of the can-
dles are purple because the color violet is a liturgical color 
that signifies a time of prayer, penance, and sacrifice. The 
pink candle is supposed to remind us of the sky’s color 
just before dawn, and we light it on the third Sunday of 
Advent to remind us Christ is near!  

To learn more about our Catholic faith and its many tradi-
tions, contact Mirianna Asman, our RCIA director: mas-
man@bscky.org, 859-331-4302 ext. 37. 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 
Stew & Joy Riche Erin Woods 
Corbin Barnett               Phyllis Lunnemann                 
Larry Bischoff   Annie Soldano 
Donna Epplen  Lou & Ann Fritz 
Donna Cliff  Ralph Carr  
Susan Neltner   Pam Bussard 
Gordon Quinn  Patty Newsom 
Ginny & Charlie Yancey Sean Davis 
Bill Gerdes  
Marge O’Connor 
Joseph Seiter 
 
Also please remember  in your prayers all of our parishioners in 
nursing homes as well as those  confined to their homes. 

B.S.C.’S  S.V.D.P. PANTRY NEEDS 
YOU!  Our Saint Vincent de Paul 
pantry is depleted, and the need is espe-
cially great right now.  Immediate 

needs include: SMALL SIZE ONLY PLEASE:  Pea-
nut Butter, Jelly, Canned Soup, Canned Fruit, Canned 
Tuna, Canned Breast of Chicken, Chef Boyardee, Soda 
Crackers, Toilet Paper and Hand Soap.  Thank you for 
your continued support of the Pantry. 
 

We are looking for extra singers to join 
the choir and help elevate the Christmas 
Holiday. We are asking for help at the 
10PM Mass on Christmas Eve, and the 
11AM Mass on Christmas Day. Singers 
of all ages and abilities are welcome. 
The rehearsals for these masses will be 
on Wednesday December 15, and 

Wednesday December 22 at 7PM in the church. If you 
would like to participate in this short term commitment, 
please contact me at mspencer@bscky.org.   

2023 SYNOD ON SYNODALITY:  THE CHURCH 

WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU 

Pope Francis has called for a worldwide discussion lead-
ing up to the next meeting of the Synod of Bishops in 
2023 on the topic of SYNODALITY. Synodality is 
“journeying together” - a way of living out our faith that 
involves shared responsibility, open and honest dialogue, 
and discernment with the Holy Spirit in addressing the 
issues facing our Church today. It is speaking and listen-
ing to one another and the Holy Spirit. In what ways does 
our parish journey together? How well do we do it? Are 
there people or groups that have been left behind on the 
journey? How can we speak and listen to them? Parishes, 
institutions, individuals, and small groups across the dio-
cese will have the opportunity to reflect and respond to 
these and other questions over the next several months. 
All are invited and encouraged to participate. Input will 
be compiled and forwarded on to the national and then 
international levels to help the Bishops prepare for the 
2023 Synod in Rome. Look for more information in par-
ish communications, on social media, the diocesan web-
site covdio.org/synod, or visit www.synod.va/en.html.  

BLESSED  
SACRAMENT  
HOLY HOUR 
 
Parishes are encouraged 
to continue promoting 
PRAYER FOR DOBBS 
up to December 1, 2021.  

The Supreme court will hear oral arguments until a de-
cision is handed down.  With abortion taking the lives 
of over 600,000 babies a year in the United States, this 
Supreme Court case Dobbs vs. Jackson Women’s 
Health Organization is the greatest opportunity in a 
generation to create change and overturn Roe vs. Wade.  
With their decision, the U.S. Supreme Court could af-
firm that life is a human right and uphold Mississippi’s 
Law. 
Fr. Hils has arranged for Blessed Sacrament Parish 
to hold a holy hour of Eucharistic Adoration for the 
Dobbs Case on Tuesday, November 30, 2021 from 
7pm-8pm.  Wednesday follows with the regular 
schedule of Adoration from after 10:00am  Mass to 
4:00pm. 

The Pro-Life Office has organized a trip to Washington, DC 
for the Annual March for Life, which will take place on 
Friday, January 21, 2022.    
Included in the trip is round trip airfare, one night’s hotel 
accommodations and ground transportation to and from air-
port/hotel.   Limited seating available.  Depart late morning 
January 20th, return flight evening January  21st.   Cost per 
person for a double occupancy room will be $412.00.  For 
more information, please contact the Pro-Life office at 859-
392-1500. 
We also have rooms available for those who would want to 
provide their own transportation.  The Marriott Metro Cen-
ter is located centrally in downtown Washington DC.  Cost 
of room:  $210.00  
There is limited seating on flights and rooms availa-
ble.  Please contact our office as soon as possible if interest-
ed.   Peggy Piccola at (859) 392-1500, or ppico-
la@covdio.org  

A special thanks to parishioner Nancy Fisch-
esser for joining Parish Council.  We appreciate 
your Stewardship to the parish. 
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W

1ST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

  From the Pastor-Fr. Damian Hils 

Dear Family, 
 
The first Sunday of Advent is the beginning of a new year for a follower of Jesus Christ. I pray that this coming year will be a better one than the last. 
Let us all pray that in the coming twelve months, we will grow in love and mercy.  
 
Since we are starting a new year, I thought I might offer some reflections about my first year and a half here.  
 
We have all lived through this miasma of uncertainty and suffering because of a virus popularly called Covid.  Some people suffered greatly during this 
time. I am thinking of those who died because they could not breathe anymore. I am thinking of the elderly in nursing homes who were quarantined 
without their consent. I am thinking of children who were not allowed to see their parents in such facilities. It has been an awful time for so many.  The 
inconvenience of wearing a mask is nothing in comparison - whether they work or not.  
 
I am writing today about the state of our parish in this new Covid reality we find ourselves in.  
 
Let’s start with attendance at Mass. Here are the statistics: 
 
Mass attendance:           in 2019:  4006 
                                      in 2020: 1714 
                                      in 2021:  2552 
 
Basically we are down a little more than a third in Sunday attendance or 37% to be more exact.  
 
With a decrease in attendance there has also been a decrease in offertory. We are down about 8% in the Sunday Collection.  
 
The school is also off in enrollment. We slipped below 500 students last year. This decline is part of a ten year trend. A decade ago our enrollment was 
at 618 students.  
 
Last year we offered 47 funerals here. We mourn the loss of these parishioners. In days past, they helped to hold the parish together. 
 
All of these stats speak of decline. I refuse to go along with this narrative of declination for Blessed Sacrament. I am going to rebuild. Please join me in 
this effort.  
 
Currently, I am looking at establishing a pre-school and building a second gymnasium. Schools are judged these days in the public forum not just on 
academics, but also in terms of facilities. It’s time. I will give you more details when I have them. I will be meeting with the Diocesan Building Com-
mission on tomorrow to discuss these matters, and I will keep you posted as to the results.  
 
In the meantime, I need your help to reestablish our parish for the next 100 years.  
 
First of all, if you can afford to increase your Sunday contribution, I would be grateful.  
 
Secondly, we need help with volunteers for the Masses we offer here.  
 
    1.  Please consider being a sacristy helper. This means coming early before Mass and setting up and taking down. And there are little things as well, 
like polishing the brass caps on top of the candles, some light ironing, washing the servers white albs, and dusting.  
 
     2.  Servers. We need more altar boys and girls to step up and serve the Mass. This is an act of charity for the community. It is also a chance to expe-
rience the Mass in a profound and intimate way.  Personally, speaking as a priest, I learned how to say Mass as a boy when I served here for Msgr. 
Grosser, Fr. Broering, and Fr. DeLange.  
 
     3.  We need more lectors. It is a privilege to read the Bible before others because the words we use are not our own. The words used have been given 
to us by the Holy Spirit.  
 
     4.  Greeters and ushers. This is a beautiful ministry to extend to everyone who crosses the threshold of the church the love of God for them.  It is a 
great comfort to people who, upon arriving, are given a witness of Christ’s love by your ministry.  
 
Anyway, this is a lot for a first of the year letter. Next week, I will tell you about the meeting which I have tomorrow.  
 
All God’s Blessings then, 
 
Fr. Damian  
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FOOD AND FUND DRIVE 
In Our Back Parking Lot 

December 4, 12-2 p.m. 
Our Pantry is Nearly Empty-Please Help! 

 

Your donation of food or funds will help our BSC 

food pantry meet the growing need. 

Volunteers will help unload your car. 

Fort Mitchell Merry 

Business Walk is 

November 28, 5:30—8 p.m. 

Light up Ft. Mitchell has a new 

name and a new starting point—

Blessed Sacrament Church!  We 

will have a booth with Bethlehem 

photo background, cookies, and 

more to welcome all from the 

surrounding community.  

Santa Sacks are at the doors.  They must be 

returned to the church vestibules on December 

4th & December 5th.  Each sack is labeled 

with the age & gender of a given child.  

Instructions for filling the bag with small 

Christmas gifts are inside each sack.   

Santa will give the Sacks to needy children of 

Jackson Co., KY. at the annual Christmas 

Pageant and Party at St. Paul Catholic Mission 

in McKee. 

It’s Santa 

Sack time again! 

 

Let us give thanks for all God’s 

blessings by blessing others.  Ribbon 

Giving Trees will be on the slat boards 

near the church doors Thanksgiving 

weekend.  Please return your gifts, tags 

attached, to the church by December 

12th or drop them off in the undercroft 

on December 12th, 

10 a.m.—1 p.m. 
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MADONNA HOUSE OF NORTHERN KENTUCKY:  
Hello! We are losing our amazing Goals Counselor and need 
help finding a new one! We are looking for a very part time 
person to meet with residents weekly to work on long term 
goals as well as short term goals. This person should have 
some experience with counseling, social work, or psycholo-
gy, etc. The position is about 5-8 hours a week. You can eas-
ily fit it into your other schedules with full time jobs, family, 
etc., as we are very flexible! If you or someone you know is 
interested please send your resume to: ad-
min@madonnahousenky.org. Please feel free to share with 
anyone that you feel may be interested! Madonna House is a 
great place to work and to serve others in need!  

Do you have family or a friend in jail or 
prison? 

Are you looking for a safe, welcoming 
community where you will be accepted 

without judgement? 

Join us the 3rd Tuesday of the month from 6:30-7:30 PM. at 
Catholic Charities, 3629 Church Street, Latonia, KY 41015. 
Questions contact Dave Capella at dcapel-
la@covingtoncharities.org or 859-581-8974 ext 117 

 
Senior Resource Center 

Are you or someone you know trying to navigate 
through the maze of Senior Resources?  Often it is 
difficult even to know where to start or what ques-
tions to ask.  St. Charles Community realizes how 
difficult it can be for seniors to get the help they 

need and as a result have expanded their Senior Re-
sources Program into Latonia.  We are open to all 
seniors and their families, free of charge.  If you 

have any questions regarding senior care, levels of 
care, Medicaid, Medicare, senior living options, 

adaptive equipment etc.…you can simply stop in or 
call the Senior Resource Center. 

Ask for Margie or Ashely @(859)697-1911 
Monday-Friday, 8:00am-4:30pm. 

3705 Winston Ave., Covington, Ky. 41015 
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Family Dentistry
DAVID P. DEMARIA D.M.D.

2523 DIXIE HWY.
331-8868

New Patients Welcome

Conradi Roofing 
& Gutters
341-3416

Dave & Mark Conradi

The Mother 
of God

Cemetery
Interest-Free  

Payment Options
For Sales &  

Information Call:
431-0614

motherofgodcemetery.com

Senior Homecare By Angels
Select Your Caregiver!

Up to 24 Hour Care • Errands/Shopping
Light Housekeeping • Meal Preparation • Hygiene Assistance 

Respite Care for Families • Rewarding Companionship
Kevin & Cindy Sesher

859-647-6770 • www.AngelsNKY.com

Michael D. Cummings, dmdMichael D. Cummings, dmd
Quality Comprehensive DentistryQuality Comprehensive Dentistry

2465 DIXIE HWY.                           859-341-5300

Connley Brothers 
Funeral Home

Latonia  431-2241

859-488-0078
Complimentary   

Consultation & Estimates  
for Home & Office

Compliments of
Bill Kathman
Attorney at Law

371-3600
Parishioner

Lisa & Kris Knochelmann
OWNERS 859-757-4812

Lic#MO3128

&
AUTO REPAIR / SALES INC.

RON KIRN, OWNER
21 E. 4TH ST., COVINGTON

859-431-0218
EXPERT PAINT & BODY REPAIR
FRAME SERVICE - SINCE 1980

600 Rodeo Dr., Erlanger

	Michael T. Rohmiller, M.D.

513-354-3700
	 Adult & Pediatric Spine Surgery

www.beaconortho.com

f a m i l y  f u n e r a l  h o m e s
a n d  c r e m a t i o n  c e n t e r

859-727-1250
www.linnemannfuneralhomes.com

LINNEMANN

Serving the Diocese of Covington
	 Join Online
	 www.covefcu.com
	 577 Dudley Road
	 Edgewood, KY 41017
	 859-292-9000

Federally Insured by NCUA

IMBUS ROOFING CO., INC.IMBUS ROOFING CO., INC.
“Serving the Tri-State Area Since 1880”

Imbus
5 CHARLIN DR • WILDER, KY 41076
859-781-2260 • FAX: 859-781-2263
E-mail: contactus@imbusroofing.com

www.imbusroofing.com

859-331-08672053 Dixie Hwy.,
Fort Mitchell

www.FortMitchellPub.com
Facebook.com/fortmitchellpub

RAYMOND
LANDSCAPE NURSERY
3978 Old Kentucky 17, Covington

859-356-6000

Contact Nancy MacMillan
to place an ad today! 

nmacmillan@4LPi.com
or (800) 477-4574 x6426

"WE'VE GOT YOU COVERED"
Tip-TopRoofs.com • 859-653-5314
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VanDusen 
Plumbing LLC

859-801-1995
Parishioner

ARC ELECTRIC
Air Conditioning & Heating Inc.

Electric • Wiring
Cooling • Heating

Since 1953  #MO2125 - CE17369

859-441-7161

Ft. Mitchell 
DRUG SHOPPE
Full Service Pharmacy
Prescription Delivery
859-341-2000

We Deliver:
• Concrete 
• Gravel • Sand 
• Tele Belt Services

859-371-5542    Parishioner Owned   Burlington

859-781-1562

Retaining Walls • Landscape
Draining Correction

Paver Patios • Driveways • Decks
Tree Trim & Removal

“Excellence Since 1979”

513-871-7555
llamping@superiorjanitor.com

Tutoring Services
Call Now for Information on  
Our ACTive PREP Classes!

Rhonda Noll, Owner/Educator
859-760-4959

www.movingmindsprep.com

Mike Monson Parishioner

RYAN 
MUFFLER CENTER

19 Banklick Street, Florence
525-2166

Conventional & Custom Work
BOB, KEVIN, & NOAH RYAN

261-8269 Lic. #M00135

Heating & Air Conditioning

Kelly Brunson, MD FAAP
Darla Cahill, MD FAAP

Allison Ferree-Chavez, MD FAAP
Kathie Nelms, APRN

1945 Highland Pike
331-4005

Interior and Exterior Painting
Chuck Hitter, Parishioner

567-1500

Hitter PaintingC CH

HAMBERG
Painting Interior/Exterior
BBB Member - Ralph Hamberg

Cell 816-4148
Home 341-3903

859-431-3326
1420 DIXIE HWY. • PARK HILLS
 www.fortmitchellgarage.com

FORT MITCHELL
GARAGE, INC.

CERTIFIED MECHANICAL  
SERVICE & BODY SHOP

MARSHALL AUTO GROUP
TOYOTA   FORD   CHEVROLET
CHRYSLER   DODGE JEEP RAM

POLARIS   CF MOTO
marshallautogroup.com

331-2641
Serving NKY for 45 years

Service & Installation  
on All Brands M01149

Action
Heating and Air, Inc.

actionheatingandair.com

Dr. Janice 
Struckhoff
PARISHIONER

859-356-6630 

Independence & Florence, KY
www.struckhoffortho.com

Senior Sales Executive
CRS, MBA, Parishioner

Providing Insurance and Financial Services
Michael J. Cason
President / Agent Owner

859-360-5735
2216 Dixie Hwy #L4 • Ft. Mitchell, KY

mike@consultwithcason.com  | www.consultwithcason.com

	 4442 Dixie Hwy.
	 342-7674
Family Owned & Operated Since 1945

LEE HARTKE
Auto Body, Inc.

Happiness is a Clean Home
Your Time is Valuable, Ours is Affordable

May you be blessed by the Lord who made  
Heaven and Earth! - Psalm 115:15

Insured  
& Bonded

Debbie 
Schnuderl

331-2640

DEB-LIN CLEANING 
SERVICE

 Cell: 859-760-6408

HELMER Plumbing, Inc.
859-746-1748

JOHN HELMER, Owner - Master Plumber
Residential & Commercial 

 66 Years in Business
New Construction 

Water Heaters  • Drain Cleaning

Justin Augsback, Vice President, Commercial Lender
1911 Dixie Hwy. • 859-916-6570 • NMLS 759286

Kelli Estep, Realtor®

"Home You Belong Here"
859.512.7328

kelli.estep@era.com
soldbykestep.com

CIRCLE OF SUCCESS 2009
PLATINUM COMPANY

Only Funeral Home Owned by Middendorf Family

David E. Middendorf
Noah Middendorf

341-7800
3312 Madison Ave.

Funeral
Home

CALL TODAY TO SCHEDULE YOUR

$59 TUNE UP!
(859) 838-4792
www.ArlinghausAir.com

Christopher G. Pieper
Vice President 
Wealth Management Advisor
(859) 426-4262
300 Buttermilk Pk, Ste 320
Ft. Mitchell, KY 41017 

Merrill Lynch Wealth Management makes available 
products and services offered by Merrill Lynch, Pierce, 
Fenner & Smith Incorporated, a registered broker-
dealer and member SIPC, and other subsidiaries of 
Bank of America Corporation. 859-344-1463 • www.familywatch.biz

Family Watch / Elder Care
Home Visits: Baths, Meals, Laundry,  

Overnights, Transportation, 24-Hour Care, etc.
Chris Helmbrock Hiltz, Director

realty
services

Katrina Robke Holtmeier, MRP
	513-504-0280 
	Katrina@ScarlettPG.com

"Proudly Serving Blessed 
Sacrament School and Church"

PARISHIONER
Each office is independently owned and operated.

SHARONVILLE - PARK PLACE
11438 Lebanon Pike (Rt. 42)
Cincinnati, OH 45241
513.769.5545

MASON
5116 Cedar Village Dr.
Mason, OH 45040
513.677.3003

WESTMORE HILLS
3006 Glenmore Ave., Ste C
Cincinnati, OH 45238
513.661.7410

Robert Lucas, MD, DMD 
parishioner
Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery
www.cincinnatioralsurgeons.com


